
 

 Meredith E. Allen 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
300 Lakeside Drive  
Oakland, CA 94612  
 

           
 

    

Via Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety E-Filing 
 
 
September 11, 2023  
 
 
Shannon O’Rourke 
Deputy Director 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Request to Supplement its 2023-2025 

Wildfire Mitigation Plan Submission 
 Docket: 2023-2025-WMPs 
 
 
Dear Deputy O’Rourke: 
 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) respectfully requests the opportunity to 
supplement our 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (WMP) submission. The supplement 
would include additional information responsive to items raised in the 2023-2025 
Revision Notice. 
 
PG&E requests until September 25, 2023 to submit this supplemental information to the 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety. PG&E would then submit an updated WMP that 
reflects this supplemental information on September 29, 2023. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned at Meredith.Allen@pge.com. 
 
Very truly yours 

 
Meredith E. Allen 
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